
Arthur Doak

From:

	

Jim Travis <JTravis@ kloveairl .com >
Sent:

	

Tuesday, May22, 2018 1:49 PM
To:

	

Arthur Doak
Subject:

	

RE: KTKL(FM), Stigler, OK

Mr Doak,

have examined the three radials that you brought to my attention and would appreciate it if you could change them
accordingly:
5 degrees, change to .378
285 degrees, change to .829
295 degrees, change to .71

We will be utilizing the same ERI P300 6 bay antenna that is currently licensed for KTKL.

Thank you for taking the time to discuss these items today.

Thank you,
Jim Travis
EMF Signal Development

From: Arthur Doa k [mailto:Arthur. Doak@fcc.gov }
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 8:32 AM
To: FCC Document Distribution <fccdocumentdistribution emfbroadcasting.com >

Subject: KTKL(FM), Stigler, OK

Mr. Travis:

Please give me a call at (202) 418-2715 regarding Application BPED-20180406A8M for FM Station KTKL(FM), Stigler, OK.

Thank You,

Arthur Doak
Audio Division
Media Bureau
FCC
(202) 418-2715


